
 

 
 

Monday 27th June 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year 12 Students, 
 
The Power of the Mind – A Presentation and Performance by Hypnotist Kris Von Sponneck. 
 
Wednesday 28th June between 12.40 to 3.20 in the Main Hall (QEGS).  
 
Some parents have expressed an interest in this event and asked if they too can come along.  
 
We appreciate that this is very late notice, but if you are available and would like to experience this insight into the power 
of the mind, we have places available.  
 
To attend this event, we ask for a small voluntary contribution of £5. 
 
Please pay via the ParentPay link.  However, could you also email Rob Fursman, 
fursman@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk , to confirm your attendance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
The QEGS Human Sciences Department 
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